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Notice of Special Meeting 
 

The Village of Manchester Board of Trustees will hold a Special Meeting 

for discussion and possible approval of the 2023/24 Fiscal Year Budget 

to be approved by the Village voters at the 2023 Annual Meeting.   

 

The meeting will be held at the Village of Manchester Offices, 45 Union 

Street, Manchester on May 17, 2023 at 3:00 pm. 
 

 

 
 

Your opinion matters to the Village of Manchester Board of Trustees. 
If you are interested in the above mentioned topic and you are unable to attend the meeting, 

please forward your comments to:  office@villageofmanchester.com.   
All comments received will be provided to the Board of Trustees prior to any vote. 
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